
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FENTON 

BOARD MEETING SYNOPSIS 
OCTOBER 19, 2020 

 
The Fenton Township Board held a regular meeting on Monday October 19, 2020 via 
telephone conference call and took the following actions. 
 
1. Trustee Goupil offered the opening prayer. 
2. Approved the agenda as presented. 
3. Approved invoices and expenditures for payment in the total amount of $455,488.83. 
4. Accepted the third quarter report from Ordinance Enforcement Officer Patrick Shaw. 
5. Adopted amendments to the 2020 Fenton Township budget. 
6. Approved a hazard pay premium for Fenton Township election workers at the 

November 3, 2020 General Election. 
7. Adjourned at 8:09 p.m. 
 
A complete copy of the minutes of this meeting and any ordinances adopted at the meeting 
are on file and will be available for review at the Fenton Township Office, 12060 
Mantawauka Drive, Fenton, Michigan 48430 when the office reopens to the public. 
Ordinances, meeting schedules, meeting minutes and other Township information are 
also available at www.fentontownship.org. 
 
ROBERT E. KRUG 
FENTON TOWNSHIP CLERK   

 

http://www.fentontownship.org/

